
Whistleblower Policy

Reason For Policy
Minnesota Statutes §124E.03 Subd. 2(f) requires charter schools and charter school board
of directors to comply with chapter 181 governing requirements for employment, including
the employee whistleblower law.

Policy Statement
New City School seeks to assure staff that they will not discharge, discipline, threaten,
otherwise discriminate against, or penalize an employee regarding the employee's
compensation, terms, conditions, location, or privileges of employment for reporting
unethical or fraudulent activity. New City School will comply with all federal and state law
regarding the treatment of whistleblowers.
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